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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary 
 
Monday 31st March 
Y3 Swimming Starts 
 
Tuesday 1st April 
Parent’s Wellbeing & Information Event 3.15pm 
 
Thursday 3rd April 
Experience Easter—Y4 & Y6 in school time 
 
Friday 4th April 
Y3 Violin Concert 9.30am—Parents Welcome 
 
Monday 7th April 
Y5 Clarinet Concert 9.30am—Parents Welcome 
Bikeability Week 
 
Tuesday 8th April 
Y5 Easter Service—2:00pm (Y5 Parents        
Welcome) 
 
Thursday 10th April 
Book Swap—in the classroom 
Y6 Cake Sale 3.15pm 
 
Friday 11th April 
Reception Class Assembly 2.30pm 
Last Day of Term 
 
Monday 28th April 
First Day of Term 
 
Friday 2nd May 
Inset Day 

KS2 Orienteering 

Last week, our Y3-Y6 children all took part in an 
orienteering event organised by Atlas Sports. 
The children worked in teams to navigate        
between the checkpoints on Marling Field. They 
had a lot of fun using new skills! Some of our 
Year 4 children will be representing the school at 
Westonbirt next week.  

Year 6 Cake Sale & Raffle 

Our Y6 children are holding a cake sale and raffle 
to raise money for their leavers party. 

We have 2 fantastic Easter hampers up for grabs 
as well some delicious Easter themed cakes. 

The cake sale will be in the main hall at 3:15pm, 
please come and support us. Thank you. 



Value Certificates  
 
Year Reception 
Amy has shown the value of respect. She is   
often the first one sat quietly on the carpet ready 
to learn. 
 
Year 1  
Isaac has shown the value of responsibility by 
being really enthusiastic about his learning. He 
always tries his hardest and has a positive      
attitude towards school. 
 
Year 2 
Parker for being a wonderful writer by using    
different sentence starters and conjunctions, 
when writing a non-chronological report about a 
magical animal. 
 
Year 3 
Lacey has shown the value of perseverance 
when learning her tricky word spellings in school. 
 
Year 4 
Charlotte for being a wonderful writer by writing 
a fantastic story based on the magic paintbrush. 
 
Year 5 
Joseph has shown the value of responsibility by 
working hard and engaging in lessons. 
 
Year 6 
Jacob has shown the values of responsibility and 
perseverance by making a great effort this week 
with his learning. 

Mother’s Day Service 

Thank you to everyone that came to our Mother’s 
Day Service on Sunday morning. 

It was lovely to host the small service and for the 
children to be a part of it. 

We hope everyone had a lovely day. 

Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel 

What a fantastic first week we have had taking 
part in this challenge. 

It’s been great to see the children arriving on their 
bikes and scooters, we have never seen the bike 
sheds so full every day!  

We have also seen children using this opportunity 
to develop their skills. Louis in reception for     
example, has been learning to ride his pedal bike. 
Great job Louis. 

As of this morning, we are 179th out of 1191 
small schools nationally. 

What an incredible effort! It continues this week 
so keep up the great work. 

Swimming Gala 

Our selected swimmers competed against other 
schools in the gala last week.  

The competition was fierce, but our swimmers 
pushed hard and came away joint THIRD!   

Charlie D—1st in breast stroke 

Bella—2nd front crawl 

Ivy—3rd back stroke 

Daisy—4th breast stroke 

Freddie—4th front crawl 

Well done team KSPS! We are proud of all of 
you. 


